
 

 

 

10 November 2022 

STUDENTS OF THE AMERICAN UNIVERSITY OF 

ARMENIA VISITED THE CONSTITUTIONAL 

COURT 

On 10 November 2022, students of several educational programs of the American 

University of Armenia visited the Constitutional Court. 

The President of the Constitutional Court Arman Dilanyan delivered an "open 

class" lecture for the AUA students. During the lecture Arman Dilanyan presented 

the mission of the Constitutional Court and the procedure for examination of 

individual applications at the Constitutional Court, as well he addressed the 

peculiarities of concrete and abstract constitutional review, as well as responded 

to the student’s inquiries. 



 

 

 

 



 

 



 


